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This is an attack on Oregonians' right to vote-- mail-in voting has worked well for 

years in both Washington and Oregon. 

 

Making it harder and less convenient to vote is a tool to suppress the free will of the 

American people, and one of the few winning strategies for Republicans. Fewer 

people voting means fewer people voting Democrat. I find it interesting that this is 

suddenly a priority for Oregon's legislature under the current administration. 

 

I suggest that if Republicans want to actually win elections, they campaign on issues 

that people want to see enacted, instead of trying to cheat their way into office by 

working measures like this to suppress the vote and the voice of their constituents. 

 

Shame on any legislative body member who pushes this. 


